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AT A GLANCE

Planning, Design, and Looking Ahead
Crocker MPR, West MPR, Roofing and HVAC & More!

Crocker MPR and West MPR
The district continues to wait for DSA comments from
the recent submission for the West MPR project.
HCSD is very excited about getting this project off the
ground and will keep the community posted on next
steps! 

Pictured below is the latest rendering for the West MPR

Pictured above is the latest rendering for the Crocker MPR
and Campus Renovation

For the Crocker MPR and Campus
Renovation, the design teams are working
with the HCSD Facilities Team to finalize
the design prior to DSA submission. The
project is still scheduled to start during
summer 2025.



Roofing and HVAC
Wrapping up North and West, and the start of South and Crocker

Temperatures hit close to the mid 80's on the first day of school. But that was not
an issue for North and West elementary schools as they stayed cool with their
new air conditioning systems! All new HVAC systems have been set up and
connected, but there are miscellaneous items to address at each site before the
project is complete. Estimated completion date will be the end of September.

New Roofing and HVAC Projects: Crocker and South Schools
Crocker and South, don’t you worry! The district is currently working on getting
new roofing and HVAC systems at both sites! We are currently in the initiation
phase where our construction crews are taking inventory and assessing the
current equipment. This project will have an estimated start date of summer
2025.

Pictured above is Bond and Program Manager, Eric Van Pelt, showing the
new furnaces recently installed at North School during the Citizens Bond

Oversight Committee (CBOC) site visit.

Misc. Other Projects
Lighting at South School and District Wide Marquee Boards 

South A-Pod Lighting
This summer, the district brought light to the South A-pod! We have finished Phase I of this project
by changing out the light fixtures to install new LED lighting in every classroom. Bringing 4,000
kelvins for each fixture creating a brighter and more inviting atmosphere for learning. Teams are
currently working on Phase II in which they will assess the technical needs and replacements for the
light fixtures in the small group instruction rooms and hallways. 



Marquee Boards 
As students returned to school, they were greeted
with brand new marquee boards! Pictured are the
marquee boards for West and North schools. The
marquee board for South School is currently up,
but the district is waiting for the shipment of the
permanent sign topper to be delivered any day
now. 

Due to the construction of the new Crocker MPR
(summer 2025), a decision was made to install a
temporary marquee board until a permanent
location was determined. The marquee board was
installed but the screen was shattered prior to the
start of school. The district is working on a solution
to fix/replace the marquee board.


